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Riverside County supports quarantine by the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Riverside County health officials fully support the quarantine order implemented today by the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. Riverside County officials will continue to work
collahoratively with local, state and federal representatives to protect the health of the
returned passengers, residents of March Air Reserve Base and all community members of
Riverside County.



